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York, Marylisa

From: Ant Blasi <antonioblasi1234@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 7:31 PM
To: Beyer, Jim R
Subject: Revoke the DEP NECEC license

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Dear Mr. Beyer, 
It should not have been permitted in the first place is my message to the Commissioner. NECEC 
is a substantial alteration of public land.   Sad that it had to go to the high court before the 
deception about not having a 2/3 legislative vote for public lands use could not continue any 
longer. 
 
Ant Blasi 


